based on the specific needs of the
NMTCB Board of Directors.

Every year, the NMTCB has one or
more technologist directors whose
term is ending, and we seek applica-
tions from candidates interested in
filling these vacancies. If you are
a certified nuclear medicine technolo-
gist and are interested in serving on
the board, please see our Web site at
www.nmtcb.org/resources/directorApp.
php for more information and to
access our application and conflict-
of-interest policy. The next application

deadline is August 15, 2010. Replac-
ing April and Danny are 2 new
directors elected to the board at the
fall 2009 meeting. Angela Foster is
a certified nuclear medicine technolo-
gist from the Omaha, Nebraska, area
and brings several years of experience
and a lot of enthusiasm to this
position. Nancy McDonald DeLoatch
is from Jacksonville, Florida. She has
been active in the nuclear medicine
community for a long time and is
among the first technologists to be-
come NCT-certified. We welcome

both of them and look forward to their
successful future with the NMTCB.

Should you have any questions
about the NMTCB or any of our
certification programs, please feel free
to contact us through our Web site
at www.nmtcb.org/about/contact.php or
our e-mail address at board @nmtcb.
org.

David Perry, CNMT, PET
Executive Director

Nuclear Medicine Technology
Certification Board

Erratum

In the December 2009 issue of the JNMT, Aaron Scott, BS, CNMT, of Buford, GA, winner of the 2009 SNMTS
Outstanding Technologist Award, was incorrectly identified as working at Rockdale Medical Center since 2004. He
has worked at Rockdale Medical Center since 2007. He also won the Bronze Star for service in Somalia.
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